Town of Nottingham
P.O. Box 114
Nottingham NH 03290

Office (603) 679-5022
Fax (603) 679-1013

Public Works Department
Shawn M. McLean — Director

To: JoAnna Arendarczyk, Land Use Clerk
Dirk Grotenhuis, Planning Board Chair
Alexander Teodorescu-Frumosu, Applicant
Mihail Frumosu, Applicant

From: Shawn M. McLean, Public Works Director
RE: Kennard Road driveways
Date: July 1, 2019

A formal request was made by the homeowners of the subdivided property as shown on map 11
lot 9-2 and 9-3 to the planning board to do away with the common driveway access as shown on
the plan and have two separate driveway access points. I reviewed the site to verify that there
were no unforeseen safety issues; that line of site is clear and both new driveways met 15.3.2
driveway design in the Town of Nottingham NH Subdivision Regulations. I found no safety
concerns. Line of sight is clear and both driveways met 15.3.2 in the Subdivision Regulations. I
recommend approval of the request.
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Shawn M. McLean
Public Works Director




